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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

4.            Favor Briani A Mobley

Christine  Redlin

Dorothy  Wong Unincorporated areas in LA County need more representation and intentional 
community collaboration can bring transparency. Public Works also needs to 
also find its way forward who are often overburdened.    

Jessica M Wilson I absolutely support Supervisor Horvath and Hahn's initiative to increase the 
number of LA County Supervisors to better represent Los Angeles and the 
many diverse communities within. With this improvement, more locally-
focused improvements to our communities could be voiced and put into 
action.

Karen A Eyres

Lionel  Mares  By reforming the County Charter, we have the opportunity to create a 
governance
model that is more effective, representative, and accountable to Angelenos. 
Establishing an independent ethics commission increases transparency, 
builds
public trust, and fights corruption. This body will investigate allegations of 
misconduct
and will serve as a gatekeeper on campaign finance, lobbying, contracts, and
developers.

Rosi  Dagit A Long overdue and necessary effort to have the governance of LA County 
be more responsive and reflective of its population and community. 
Appreciate the efforts to move this forward. gratefully, Rosi Dagit

Shona  Ganguly

Stephanie  Girvan These reforms are desparately needed.  These measures can make our 
government more representative, transparentm and democratic.  Thank you 
to Supervisors Horvath and Hahn for your leadership.
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